Robert Finster Superintendent/Elementary Principal
Eric Luther MS/HS Principal/Athletic Director/CSE Chair
Sheryl Tuttle-Lamb Curriculum Coordinator

Board of Education

Cory Bearor, President • Heidi McIntosh, Vice President
Parish Atkinson • Denise Avallone • Kathy Felio
Tennille Schmitt

Safety Meeting March 25, 2025

Present: Robert Finster, Superintendent/Elementary Principal; Eric Luther, MS/HS Principal; Brandy Kelley, RN, School Nurse; Amy Frost, Business Office Manager, Jolie Snider, Secretary to the Superintendent; Dave Price, Highschool Teacher; Don Snider, Director of Building and Grounds; Eric Schmitt, SRO; Sheryl Tuttle-Lamb, Curriculum Coordinator; Kate Fenlong, Guidance Counselor and Angie Robert, Transportation Supervisor

Mr. Finster stated we have four more fire drills and one more lockdown drill that needs to be completed for the 2024-2205 school year.

Mr. Finster is working with Mrs. LaVancha to obtain a quote on a PA system upgrade. There is a possibility this could be part of a capital outlay project. He is looking into the fire alarm system as it is an older system. Mrs. LaVancha is also obtaining quotes for new radios throughout the school.

Mr. Luther stated PIVOT has expressed interest in participating in our Welcome Back to School session at the beginning of the school year by setting up a Hidden in Plain Sight display for parents.

Respectfully submitted,

Jolle Snider, Secretary to the Superintendent